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A BOWL FULL OF M & M’S – Yum Yum: 
Coach (M)ark (M)angino and his (m)arvelous & (m)agnificent University of Kansas 
football tea(m) scored a (m)omentous & (m)ighty  win in their second straight bowl 
ga(m)e. On December 31st, in (m)ostly sunny Te(m)pe, Arizona the University of Kan-
sas football Jayhawks  outplayed and outscored the University of (M)innesota foot-
ball Golden Gophers in the Insight Bowl. The stands were full of  Cri(m)son [(m)
agenta] & Blue to see our  Jayhawks (m)angle the (m)angy Gophers. With al(m)ost 
all of the offense back for their senior year the 2009 football season is eagerly an-
ticipated.  With the win it also (m)arked the first ti(m)e in K.U. football history that 
K.U. experienced twenty (20) wins in back to back seasons. 

 
FORE! 
Well in fact it is more like six months before the next annual TJC Golf Tournament.  
But you can start making plans now for June 8th.  Get your foresomes together and 
plot your strategies. It’s never too early fore a little forethought! 
 
INTO THE WOODS! 
Gary Woodland that is! After a demanding series of qualifying golf tournaments, the 
last one held in Palm Springs and consisting of six straight days of golf. Our very own 
Topeka native, Gary Woodland has qualified for the 2009 PGA tour.  Gary is a 
Shawnee Heights High School and KU graduate.  The 2009 PGA season consists of 47 
different tournaments, starting in Hawaii.  Gary’s first appearance on the pro tour 
will be on January 15 – 18 in the SONY Open. We have football for the Fall Season, 
basketball for the Winter/Spring Season and now we have golf for Spring, Summer 
and Autumn. 
 
BANNER YEAR FOR TJC! 
The club has purchased new banners to be displayed at various TJC events, football 
banquets, basketball luncheons and any other excuse we can think off to show off 
and promote ourselves. Look for the banners. They look SUPER! 
 
BURMA SHAVE! 
                  TJC would like to remind you its time to pay your dues 
                  To most and many this is very old news 
                  Yet there are a few 
                  Who we may have to sue 
                   If on paying their dues they don’t come throughz. 
                   (This is known as poetic license. Others will call just bad gramm-er) 
 
KU/MU FOOTBALL REVISITED! 
Neither rain (which there was some) nor snow (which there was a lot of) nor gloom 
of predicting sportswriters (fill in with your own comments) failed to stop the KU 
football team from: beating, smashing, trouncing, routing, the Missouri football 
team when they met at Arrowhead Stadium. Ye olde editor admits to wearing a 
groove into his hardwood floor from his pacing during the game. He also is pleased 
to admit to being able to jump a good three feet off of said offended floor when 
Todd throw the game winning pass. Both events were outstanding. The throw/catch 
and my ability to jump. 
 
HAWKS & FROGS! 
Praise and thanks must be given to Jeremiah’s Bullfrogs Bar & Grill at 4114 SW Hun-
toon. (Gage Center).  They have been GREAT in their working with the Topeka  
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Please send this application with your 2009 dues, payable to “Topeka Jayhawk Club” and mail 

Topeka Jayhawk Club 
P.O. Box 67694 

Topeka, KS  66667 

___ $15 Single Membership/year  or ___ $45 Single Membership/3 years     ___ 1st Time Member 

___ $20 Family Membership/year or ___ $60 Family Membership/3 years    ___ Renewal 

Principal Member’s Name: 

Additional Names for Family Membership: 

 
Address: 

City, State, Zip: 

Membership Year is from January 1st through December 31st. 

Home Phone #: Work Phone #: 

Email: 

Please send newsletter via:    USPS ____  or  Email ____              Visit us online at: www.topekajayhawkclub.com   

Questions: Kathleen  271-1224  

Jayhawk Club in opening their doors to our HAWK WATCH parties.  Insight Bowl Hawk Watch was super.  
They also are working with us on away basketball games. Hope to see you at a future HAWK WATCH. 
 
 
DISTINGUISHED!!!! 
Coach Bill Self will be recognized as The Distinguished Kansas Sports figure of the year on Friday January 
30th, during Kansas Days. Individual tickets to the banquet are $40.00 or ten people can go together and 
buy a table for $50.00 each. ($500.00). 
 
 

WOMEN & KU 
On February 28th at 7:00 P.M. the KU women’s basketball team will play the University of Nebraska 
women’s team at Allen Field House.  Tickets to the event are $2.00 per person, with free parking.  The 
event will also pay tribute to 40 years of Women’s Athletics at KU.  Let’s fill the field house and show our 
support and appreciation for forty wonderful years. 

Saturday January 17 10:00 AM – Noon 

Wednesday January 21 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Wednesday February 4 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Wednesday February 11 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM 

Saturday February 28 10:00 AM – Noon 

 

Pass this form on to a friend or family member! 

We will be at Fairlawn 

Mall on the following 

dates for Membership/

Gift Pickup. See the 

website calendar for 

details 


